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August 19, 2024 

NOTICE RESCINDING POLICY STATEMENT 

RE:  In the Matter of the Proceeding to Develop a Policy Statement Addressing the Impacts of 
the Climate Commitment Act, 
Docket U-230161 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

On August 15, 2024, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 
issued a policy statement in Docket U-230161 titled The Policy Statement Addressing the Issues 
and Impacts of the Climate Commitment Act (Policy Statement). The Policy Statement included 
guidance regarding six topics: 1) Defining and Identifying Low-Income Customers, 2) 
Renewable Natural Gas (RNG) as a Decarbonization Pathway, 3) Utility Planning (Short and 
Long Term), 4) Cost Recovery, 5) Forecast Approval Timeline, and 6) Risk Sharing 
Mechanisms.  

NOTICE IS GIVEN That the Commission hereby withdraws the August 15, 2024, Policy 
Statement for further consideration. The Commission will continue to consider input from 
interested parties and will issue further notices, policy statements, or draft rules in the docket as 
appropriate.   

DAVID W. DANNER, Chair 

ANN E. RENDAHL, Commissioner 

MILTON H. DOUMIT, Commissioner 
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